
 
  

École Robb Road update – Fri. March 17 

  
Spring Concert –Tues. March 21-Divisions 1 to 14 – We are excited to perform for parents once again! 
  
*Parents can attend the concert at 1:00or5:00 show.Students attend both concerts.If you would like to 
invite extended family, please attend the 1:00 show, as our gym capacity is limited. 
*Classroom doors open at 4:45 to drop your child for the 5:00 show and please pick them up at their 
classroom after the concert for safe dismissal (about 6:15). 
*Each class will perform a couple of songs. 
*We request that parents stay for the entire concert to support all performers. 
*We’re excited to once again host families for this concert and thanks to our great music and classroom 
teachers for sponsoring this! 
  
Lost and Found removal 
We will be donating the lost and found items as of March 23.Please make sure you check for your 
items.Come in anytime to the main hallway, or look when you come to see the spring concert. 
  
Upcoming events 
No salad bar and no hot lunch next week! 
  
March break- March 27 -April 10- no school 
  

FREE SALAD BAR for every student! 
With the Student Affordability Fund, every student will be able to enjoy a salad bar for 
free and ordering for this is not required! 
  

Here are the schedules: 
April 18th Div 8 & 9 
April 25th Div 4 & 5 
May 2nd Div 10 & 11 
May 9th Div 6 & 7 
May 16th Div 14 & 15 
May 30th Div 12 & 13 
June 6th Div 18 & 19 
June 13th Div 16 & 17 
Dates for Kindergarten classes TBA 
  

Any parents who want to help feed the free salad bar for your class, please 
emailkrvida@shaw.caor let your classroom teacher know.Thanks to our volunteers! 
  
  
PAC NEWS 
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Purdy’s ordersThank you to all those who ordered Purdy's. Please pick up your order at the 
school on Mon. March 20 at the West Wing covered area between 2pm and 3pm. Please email 
ERRpacchair@gmail.com 

HOT LUNCH (K-G7) & SALAD BAR (G1-7)Closing date isWednesday, April 12th at 
midnight. 
  

Ordering is now open for spring hot lunch and salad bar. 
Hot Lunch is now available to all classes including Kindergarteners! Salad Bar is 
available for Grade 1-7. 
We will not be taking late orders as this makes it challenging for our volunteers and 
vendors. Please note that there are no special orders accepted. Any food left because 
of student absences will be donated. We cannot store food. 
There are no refunds as the Hot Lunch program is a fundraiser for every students such 
as field trips, supplies, activities and more. 
  

***If you have already ordered this year, please use the same account. *** 
HOW TO ORDER HOT LUNCH- if you have not yet ordered this year, please follow 
these instructions 
Please go to:http://robbroad.hotlunches.net 

• Press “click here to register” (under the login boxes). 
• Enter the ACCESS CODE: RRHL 
• Add students 
• Manage Orders 

If you have any questions or problems with ordering, please 
email:robbroadhotlunch@gmail.com 
  

If ordering hot lunch is a strain on your family budget, but you would like to order for 
your child(ren), please reach out to any teachers, admin or PAC. Orders will be placed 
anonymously. This is being funded through PAC donations. 
  

Good luck to all of our performers at the concert and concours contestants next week! 

  

Cheryl 
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